
TO:          Interested Economists
FROM:    Edward Lazear and Kathryn Shaw
DATE:     February 7, 2018
RE:          Call for Papers for Personnel Economics

This summer the Personnel Economics meeting during the NBER's Summer Institute will be held on July 25 and 26 in Cambridge, Massachusetts.

If you have a paper that you would like to submit, please upload a copy here by March 19, 2018: http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI18PPL

We invite you to submit proposed papers on any topic that fits the category of Personnel Economics.  Invitations and logistical information will be distributed in May.

Since this announcement goes to a large group, we cannot invite everyone who receives it.  For NBER members, travel reimbursement will be in accordance with the standard Summer Institute rules.  We regret that we cannot reimburse travel or lodging expenses for non-NBER presenters.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

